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State Senator Michael H. Ranzenhofer has announced $100,000 in state funding to
offset a part of the total cost of a new fire truck for the South Byron Volunteer Fire
Company. 

“The South Byron Volunteer Fire Company plays a vital role in our community, and I
am committed to securing the necessary resources so that our volunteer firefighters
are able to get the job done,” said Ranzenhofer.  “Today’s announced state
investment will help to preserve the life-saving services our firefighters provide to
residents.”

The new fire truck will replace a 20-year-old 1996 Front Line Engine.  The average
lifespan of a fire engine is twenty years.

“As a small fire company, we have a small budget with limited resources.  Without
this state funding, we would have been unable to cover the total cost of a new fire
truck.  We are so grateful that Senator Ranzenhofer is helping us to reach our goal,”
said South Byron Volunteer Fire Company President Dean L. Bates.
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